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Sodium cyclamate, an artificial sweetening agent, is not allowed in food in Singapore. 
Codex Alimentarius, the world body on food standards has not recommended it for use in 
foods as yet, as there are still food safety considerations. The Coca Cola Light produced 
locally does not use sodium cyclamate. Singapore does not import Coca Cola Light.  
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